Dear Parents,
Decades of internationally based research show that students who read more read better.  They develop more expansive vocabularies and achieve higher levels of reading and writing development.  This is particularly true for students who have daily opportunities to read.
Daily time to read in school is not a frill or waste of classroom time; on the contrary, it is one of the best ways for your child to:

· Learn new vocabulary and information.

· Increase speed and fluency (that is, read smoothly and accurately).

· Improve comprehension.

· Notice authors’ writing styles.

· Develop a love of reading.

Your child is expected to have a book at school every day, one he or she has selected from our classroom library, the school library, the public library, or your home library.  Our main goals are for your child to enjoy reading for pleasure and information and to become a stronger, more flexible reader.  

Reading for pleasure will help your child become a good reader.  Help your child choose books he or she can read and wants to read, what we call “Just Right” books.  Here is what a “Just Right” book is:
It’s interesting; you like it!

􀂃 The title is appealing.

􀂃 You know and like the author.

You are comfortable reading it!

􀂃 The print is the right size.

􀂃 You like the illustrations.

􀂃 Some places are smooth; some are choppy.

You can read it!

􀂃 You understand the plot and can predict.

􀂃 You can tell others what it is about.

􀂃 There are only a few words per page you do not know.
If your child wants to read aloud to you, that’s great.  However, it is not necessary for your child to read aloud to you every night.  Once students are readers, they do most of their reading silently.  Talk with your child about what he or she is reading.

Be a reading model for your child.  If possible, try to set aside time during which the whole family reads.  Also, students read more when they have their own libraries.  Create a shelf for your child’s books and give books as gifts on special occasions.
Thank you for working with me in encouraging your child to become a reader.

